
30th September 6-8pm

Open
Evening



We warmly invite you to join us for our Open
Evening on 30th September 6 - 8pm.

Head’s Presentations at 6.45pm and 7.15pm

It is a wonderful opportunity to see the College, hear from
the Head, and learn about our exciting future.
We know many of you may be familiar with the College, and
even have attended yourselves. I am certain that you will be
interested to see the fantastic changes that have taken place
over the years and meet our lovely staff and student body.

We want you to be confident that Witchford Village College
is the right choice for both you and your family and would
very much encourage you to join us on this evening.

A small school with
big ambitions
for our students


